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Computational materials science is continuously
evolving and adapting new technologies to predict and
reproduce experimental data, both qualitatively and
quantitatively. The integration of machine learning has
made the process of computation more efficient and
flexible. Machine-learning-based models also require
the handling of large datasets. Therefore, research in
the emerging technologies can be divided into two
categories. First, the developed methods can be
implemented in various systems, and can be compared
with available experimental data. The second way to
make progress in this research area is to improve the
present methodologies, both from theoretical and
computational perspectives. The aim of this Special
Issue is to investigate the latest research trends and
recent development of the computational methods in
materials science and engineering. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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